From: Hernandez, Adolfo 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 11:41 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift

Hi Steve,

Hope you are doing well. I just received a small box of Margie’s chocolates as a holiday gift from Armitage Baptist Church. I will be putting out the chocolates in our public common area for everyone to share.

Please let me know if you need any other information.

Best,

Adolfo 

